
  

January 10, 2023 
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
 
RE:     2023 ANNUAL REPORT 
 
Per the Memorandum of Understanding Scout Energy Management LLC and the Colorado Oil and Gas 
Conservation Commission Regarding the Rangely Weber Sand Unit Operations June 1, 2022. Section 
IV.A.2. Annual Report. 
 
The Field Management Team continues to monitor the performance of past realignments and review for 
additional opportunities. There are no infill wells scheduled to be drilled in 2023.  
• The Field Management Team continues to monitor and manage the performance of past expansions 
and review for additional opportunities. There are no CO2 Expansions planned for 2023.  
• The Field Management Team continues to evaluate wells for reactivation.  
• No Planned Conversion of wells for water disposal. 
• Acid and Sand Fracture stimulations as needed. 
• Required Mechanical Integrity Tests projected 98 injection wells and as needed when repairs 
performed. 
• Artificial Lift, Tubing, and Casing repairs as needed. 
• Plug and Abandonments as required. 
 
 
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to call or email me.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mike Johnson 
Region Manager 
Scout Energy Partners  
985-640-4317 
mike.johnson@scoutep.com 
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